29 December 82

LOUISE KALEMKERIAN
624 TFreeland Avanue
Paramus, N.J. 07652

Dear Loulse Kalemkerian,

The Primate has informed us that you are in pocession of a cony
of a set of slides on the Armenian Divine Liturgy. As you know,
the ACYOA A€dio-Visual Educational Program produces prggrams on
the Church and Armenian culture. One of the programs we have in
mind is the Armenian Divine Liturgy.

His Eminence informed us that a set of slides were carefully pre-
paeed some time agom and what was needed was 3 script-narration.

His Eminence has directed thhtawe review the slides and begin such
a narration to make this program complete.

Therefore, would you nlease forward the complete set of slides
immediately to the address provided below? We should like to beghn
our review as soon as possible and perhaps have the narmation pre-
pared and taped within a few months..

Best wishes to you during this jovous season of the Holy Bithh.

Sincerely,

JAMES MAGARZKAN
Executive Secretary - ACYOA
Diocese of the Armenian Church of America

99 Tong Pond Road
Tyngsborough, MA 01879
(617-256-7234 office)




